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FILE #002298
January 28, 2002

Andrew, Devonia L.

From: Bailey, Ellen S.

Sent:  Thursday, January 17, 2002 4:24 PM
To: Andrew, Devonia L.

Subject: FW: meeting reminder

Devonia,

Will this e-mail suffice as a letter of resignation from the Cultural Affairs Board for Lauren Nagel
Richardson?

Elfen
----- Original Message-----
From: Lauren Nagel Richardson, Esq. [mailto:richardsonlawyer@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2002 2:37 PM
To: Bailey, Ellen S.
Subject: Re: meeting reminder

Dear Ellen: I trust that Sandra has received my notes from the November board meeting. I will again
be out of town this Saturday, taking my stepson up to military school, and I apologize for not being
able to sit as secretary for the retreat.

At this time, with regret, I think it best for the board that I resign as secretary and as a board member.
I have enjoyed my time on the board immensely and will try to find time to do it again. Iam just
swamped with work and family projects. Please send Coni my regrets. Thanks, Lauren Richardson



